LONDON BOROUGH OF LAMBETH
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 - SECTION 16A

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE FOR A SPECIAL
EVENT - PLAY STREET DAY EASTMEARN ROAD

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, to enable local
residents/communities to hold a special event (Play Street
Day), the Council of the London Borough of Lambeth has
made an Order the effect of which will be to ban vehicles
from entering that length of Eastmearn Road which lies
between Rosendale Road and Dalmore Road, on Sunday
19th June 2022.

2. Alternative routes will be available for affected vehicles
via: (i) Rosendale Road, Thurlow Park Road and Dalmore
Road and vice versa; and (i) Rosendale Road, Idmiston
Road and Tulsemere Road and vice versa.

3. The ban will only apply at such times and to such extent
as shall be indicated by the placing of the appropriate
traffic signs on 19th June 2022. In practice it is anticipated
that the road will only be closed between 1.30 pm and 4.30
pm but if it is deemed necessary in the interest of public
safety, the road may also be closed at other times on that
date.

Dated 17th June 2022

Ben Stevens
Highway Network Manager




